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yet been received from Newfoundland, but we understand tbe people 
and Government of that Province are anxious to secura for their 
Blind the advantages of the School

CONCLUSION.

The Institution, which has for the past twelve years been known 
as the “ Halifax Asylum for the Blind,” will, during the coming 
session of the Legislature, have the name under which it was 
incorporated, changed for one that will be more in keeping with its 
educational character. The reasons for such a change are obvious, 
and need not here be recapitulated at any great length, sufhce it to 
say that the opprobrious name of “ Asylum for the Blind,” indicating 
as it does, that this is an establishment designed for aged’ and 
decrepit persons is evidently a misnomer, and should therefore be 
abolished, and a now and more fitting name substituted for it, such 
for example as “School for the Blind.” In conclusion, gentlemen, 
allow me to thank you for your pontinued and intelligent interest in 
the welfare of the Blind. Such interest on your part relieves and 
lightens the responsibility of my position as Superintendent, and 
is to me a great encouragement in carrying on the work in which I 
have been engaged dicing the past ten years, all of which is 
respectfully submitted.

C. F. FRASER,
Superintendent,


